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Senate 

You replied on 11/29/2018 3:48 PM. 

John, 
 
The ad hoc Subcommittee on the Core has expressed profound misgivings about approving the 
SOAR component of the new program.  They have pointed out that SOAR 1199 has never been 
reviewed by the Curriculum committee and that the 1199 designation is not a permanent 
one.  Per their suggestion, I am kicking this question back to you for the Senate's consideration. 
 
Dr. James Matthews 
Professor of English/ Writing Center Director 
Fairmont State University 
(304) 367-4780 
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Discussion Topics: 

 
• Students not registered for Spring term 

• Dual-enrollment 

• Charles Pointe Center 

• Final exams should not be occurring outside of Finals Week without permission 

• Probationary Faculty Evaluations – First & Second Year timeline 

• BOG Policy #54 re Bookstore – Textbook Affordability Committee and other items, 
specifically § 2.2.1.1 re adoption process; § 2.2.1.2 re bundling; § 2.2.2 re adoption for 3 
years; § 2.2.3 re same textbook for all sections; § 2.2.4.1 re failure to adopt; § 2.2.7 re 
missing adoptions 

• Institutional Absences – Dean approved and issued by the Dean’s office; preferably more 
than 24 hours notice 

• Reminder – substitutions for General Studies courses cannot be made by a faculty 
member and approved by a Dean 

• Commencement questions? 
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